
HEROES ARE EVERYWHERE!

Give this Prevent Child Abuse 
pin to a parent, caregiver, 
guardian, (or sasquatch)  
hero you know!

April is CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION MONTH. 
Find out more at https://dcyf.wa.gov/services/ 

child-development-supports/sfwa

https://dcyf.wa.gov/services/child-development-supports/sfwa
https://dcyf.wa.gov/services/child-development-supports/sfwa


DCYF does not discriminate and provides equal access to its programs and 
services for all persons without regard to race, color, gender, religion, creed, 
marital status, national origin, sexual orientation, age, veteran’s status, or 
presence of any physical, sensory, or mental disability.  

If you would like free copies of this publication in an alternative format or 
language, please contact DCYF Constituent Relations at 1-800-723-4831 or 
email communications@dcyf.wa.gov .
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